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Happy Holidays Neighbors,
A big thank you to all who have decorated - really helps get everyone in the spirit! And in
the spirit of giving, please consider donating to the Bellevue Community Food Bank. Info
below.  Wishing you all a happy, peaceful and safe holiday season.

Board News
The December Board meeting, to be held on December 7, will NOT be open to home-
owners. The current Metro Nashville regulations restrict gatherings to not more than 8
people.
Anyone wishing to express a concern or ask a question should put same in writing to
David Floyd & Associates (via email: riverplantation2@gmail.com or place in the club-

house mailbox) and they will be specifically addressed at the meeting. A written response
will be sent.

Bellevue Community Food Drive
Drop off Dec. 5th - 10 to 12 at Bellevue United Methodist Church, 7501 Old Harding Pike
As we all know this year has been difficult for a lot of people. Here is how to help.
Needed: canned goods, dry pasta, pasta sauce, cereals, peanut butter, crackers, jelly, cof-
fee and juice, dry milk, condiments, cleaning supplies, toiletries, diapers.
Food can be dropped off now until Dec. 4th at these businesses.
River Art Studio, Bandwagon Music, Ford Ice Center, Honeyfire BBQ.
Call Karen Porter , 270-314-9426 for more information.

Special dates in December
Dec. 7 - Pearl Harbor Day Dec. 10 - Dec. 18 - Hanukkah
Dec. 25 - Christmas Dec. 26 - Jan. 1 - Kwanzaa

Safety first - Let neighbors know if you are going out of town and leave them with an
Emergency phone number. Thanks to neighborhood watch.
Neighborhood Library - Enjoy the books! Leave comments about books at box.

Christmas Trivia
What was Brenda Lee doing around the Christmas tree?
What does it mean when a bell rings?
On the 11th day of Christmas, what did my true love send to me?
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